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9 October 2013
To All Parents/Carers

Dear Parents/Carers

Teachers’ Strike Thursday 17 October 2013

There is to be one day of strike action by members of the two biggest teaching unions, the NASUWT and the NUT, on Thursday 17 October 2013.  They are striking over changes to teachers’ pensions, contracts and working conditions.  This action in London and other areas is part of a programme of strike days which have affected different areas across the country at different times.      

A large majority of our teachers are members of these unions and therefore, Thomas Tallis will be closed to students on Thursday 17 October.  There will be normal school days on Wednesday 16 October and Friday 18 October.     

Teachers’ unions do not take such action lightly or without consideration.  I hope that this letter will give you time to make any necessary arrangements.

Yours sincerely

Carolyn Roberts

Head  
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